
From: Corley, Kimberly L. <CorleyKL@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Kudelka, Robert PKudelkaRP@scdot.org
Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org

Date: 8/16/2016 1:47:54 PM
Subject: Emergency Pacing Operation on I-85 Southbound

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) announces an emergency pacing operation on I-85 
Southbound between Woodruff Road and Salters Road. This is required so crews can safety remove a tree that is 
obstructing the roadway. SCDOT anticipates congestion for the remainder of the afternoon and rush hour. It is 
advised that motorists avoid the area.
 
SCDOT reminds the public to please use cation while driving through work zones.
 
 
Kimberly Corley
Public Information Coordinator

803.737.1270 Main
803.737.1272 Direct
803.315.5473 Cell

 

 
 

mailto:Corley,%20Kimberly%20L.%20%3CCorleyKL@scdot.org%3E
mailto:PooreJP@scdot.org
mailto:KudelkaRP@scdot.org
mailto:ShealySE@scdot.org
https://twitter.com/SCDOTPress?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/pages/SCDOT/1520684621536282
https://www.youtube.com/user/SCDOTconnectoronline
https://www.linkedin.com/company/700758?trk=tyah&trkInfo=clickedVertical%3Acompany%2Cidx%3A1-1-1%2CtarId%3A1431020191677%2Ctas%3Asouth%20carolina%20department%20of

